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DATE: January 23, 2023

TO: Clerk of the Board
FROM: Bob Nelson, 4% District Supervisor
SUBJECT: Coleman Lucas Resolution

I am writing to inform you that I am pulling item A-32: Resolution of Commendation honoring
Coleman Lucas from the 1/24 Board of Supervisors Meeting.

Mr. Lucas is unable to attend due to the fact that his significant other is undergoing medical
procedures, and a critical appointment is scheduled during this time on January 24, 2023.

The office of Supervisor Nelson has talked with Mr. Lucas; he would like to be in attendance and due
to the current situation, is must be postponed until the next Board Meeting in Santa Maria.

According to the current calendar this will be scheduled for February 14, 2023.

Sincerely,

Bob Nelson
Fourth District Supervisor
Santa Barbara County



